
Project Update: February 2015 
 
SAHU’s project team from July to September 2014 was mobilising the local community 
leaders and producing training materials in Swahili language.  From October 2014 to January 
2015, the project team was offering educational training on the dangerous effects of 
uranium to the environments, community health and workers in the area to local cell 
leaders, counsellors, village representatives and teachers. During this period, SAHU has 
been able to train 238 local leaders in the communities of Namtumbo, Mkongo, Magazini, 
Lusewa and Kitanda.   The project team met the Minister for Natural Resources and Tourism 
on 16th August, 2014, Mr Lazaro Nyalandu to work on an effective strategy to fight against 
poaching in Selous Game Reserve and work out a plan that the uranium project is reversed 
or revised.    Through this activism the Tanzanian government has decided to establish 
Tanzania Wildlife Management Authority (TAWA) to reshape the wildlife management and 
conservation.    
 

 

Left: Participants to the training at Magazini Ward on the effects of Uranium. Right: Training at 
Magazini Ward. 


